
 

                                                                                                                                  MASS TIMES 

           Saturday, Vigil Mass    6:00 pm 

                                                                                    Sunday, Family Mass   10:00 am 

                                                                                                 Student’s Mass   5:00 pm 

                                                                                                             28th May 2017  
 

ST   CARTHAGE’S   NEWSLETTER 

 

   Presbytery & Parish Centre Address:                  Church Address:  
  

  30 Bayles Street, Parkville, 3052.                            123 Royal Parade, Parkville, 3052 
  
  Telephone:  (03) 9347 2493                                    Email: stcarthages@bigpond.com 

                Web: www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au 
 

 

 

 

mailto:stcarthages@bigpond.com
http://www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au/


 This Saturday Evening 27th May: 

           Patrick Lawrence will play our 

heritage pipe organ at the  

6:00pm Vigil Mass.  

 

This Sunday Evening 28th May: 

            The Geminiani String Quartet 

will play at the 5:00pm Student 

Mass. 

 

 

Next Sunday Evening 04th June: 

   Elizabeth Anderson will play 

harpsichord at the 5:00pm 

Student Mass.  
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The Parkville Conference’s annual winter appeal will be 
conducted on the weekends of the 10th/11th June and 17th/18th 

June. 

 

Cash and cheque donations are most welcome and necessary for 
our Conference to continue our programs for marginalized, 

disadvantaged and homeless individuals and families in the high-
rise housing estates and other places in the inner-city area. 

 

As the winter chills approach the demands for blankets, sleeping 
bags, doonas and warm clothing increase as well as assistance for 

paying heating and utility bills. 

 

In most cases, the first contact our members have with the people 
we assist is based on their urgent needs for the things that most 

of us take for granted such as food, clothing and shelter and these 
needs are often accompanied with a need for companionship. 

 

The demand for all our activities and programs is increasing each 
year and our Conference would be most grateful for any donation 
you can afford no matter how small. A tax-deductible receipt will 
be forwarded if you include your name and address.  Please note 

the Conference is unable to process credit card 
donations.  Envelopes will be available in the Church porch and 
can be placed in the normal collection baskets on the weekends 

of 10th/11th June and 17th/18th June. 

 


